Stinson, Judx ,

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 9:30 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Fiscal Year 2020 Funds Available for New Contracts

Governor Parson signed the Fiscal Year 2020 (FY20) budget bills passed by the General Assembly on June 10, 2019. The
FY20 allocations (loaded on May 28, 2019) can be used for approval of new contracts. Districts must be sure to have
enough funds to cover FY19 rollover contracts prior to obligating funds to any new FY20 contracts. Thank you.

Thank you!

Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




